NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on the 19th day of December, 2018 at the Emigration Canyon Metro Township will hold a public hearing to receive the public’s input on the proposed Township budget for the 2019 budget year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The hearing will be held at 7 p.m. at the Emigration Canyon Fire Station which is located at 5025 East Emigration Canyon Road.  A copy of the proposed budget may be obtained from Township clerk Nichole Watt by emailing her at nwatt@slco.org or from Emigration Canyon Metro Township Mayor by email request at joesmolka@ecmetro.org.
  
